
September 2022 

 
The School Life group met on Monday to look at SIAMs Strand 2.   
 
They discussed the ways in which the school ensured that they met the academic needs of all pupils 
and how they identified and supported children who had additional learning and personal needs.   
 
Mrs Sims outlined a range of strategies including Inclusion Hub workshops, peer tutors, sentence 
stem support and the Forest School workshops last term to develop learning behaviours such as 
resilience, independence and listening, which had very positive feedback from staff, children and 
parents.  
 

They also discussed how the school supports children in their spiritual development.  Rev. David has 
been supporting staff in developing their confidence and understanding of spirituality and will be 
visiting the school for another RE learning walk later in the term.   
 
Suggestions were made about how the “Random Acts of Kindness” could be sustained and 
developed this year and community projects the school might be able to get involved with.   
 
If you have any suggestions, please contact the office and let us know.  
 

No specific class feedback was received.  
 
 A parental workshop on the relational behaviour approach will be offered later this term.  
 

If you would like to get involved with the group, please get in touch and let us know.  
 


